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Hello
This is in regards to the application for the fell of a pear tree at 111 broadhurst gardens, Nw6 3BJ.

We reside next door at 109 Broadhurst Gardens, Flat 4 on the 1st floor, of which our south side windows
overlook the tree and gardens below.

We would like to object to the felling of the pear tree at 111 on the basis of reduction of enjoyment of its
beautiful blooms and fruit. We would accept the trimming and pruning on a regular basis if the owners feel
it is necessary, but as we do not suffer any negative detriments, we prefer to keep our lovely view and the
greenery.

I have discussed these comments with the owner of the ground floor flat of 111.

Kind Regards

Michelle Eischeid and Anvar Gabidullin
109 Broadhurst gardens, flat 4

London

NW6 3BJ



